
September 2020 Council Meeting Highlights
Council thoroughly reviewed and approved he CETP Exam and Registration Policy as presented by 
Registrar/Executive Director, S. Gordon.

Registrar/Executive Director, S. Gordon will  continue to investigate and pursue the Cross Jurisdictional 
Practice project.

Council accepted the 2021 budget as presented.

The Registrar’s performance review is in progress and a date has been chosen for this review with the 
Registrar/Executive Director, S. Gordon .

The Council President, F. Gaudry provided an update on a registration appeal and the status of the 
appeal .

L. Bastness , SLP was appointed for the Complaints Investigation Committee at the Council Executive 
Committee meeting on August 12th, 2020,

Registrar/Executive Director, S. Gordon received a letter from the Minister of Health, Seniors and Active 
Living on August 20th, 2020 appointing Ms. L. Churchward to the Roster of Public Representatives of 
CASLPM who was then appointed to the Complaints Investigation Committee.
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College staff sent out a distribution email, to the CASLPM membership on August 28th, 2020, 
requesting volunteers for committee service to fill the position of an SLP on the Inquiry Committee. 
As of this date, there were no SLP submissions for this position.  

Council determined it would be best to review the strategic plan based upon the educational 
workshop provided by our governance consultant, S. Tanchak who will lead a strategic planning day 
in early 2021.

The By-Law and Policy Review Committee met on June 23rd, 2020 and reviewed the new format for 
by-laws shared by public representative, C. Brown.

The Guidance for Practising During a Pandemic document has been completed, circulated to the 
registrants, and is available on the CASLPM website.

Council President, F. Gaudry thanked Registrar/Executive Director, S. Gordon for creating a Council 
evaluation tool.  Council decided that the evaluation would consist of ‘Thoughts from Council’ after 
the next meeting, which would include a verbal conversation.


